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Pafilia supports the Beach Water Polo Tour 2017 

 

 

As part of its Corporate Social Responsibility programme, Pafilia Property Developers was the Gold 

Sponsor of the Beach Water Polo Tour 2017 that took place in the Old Port of Limassol on the 

weekend 4th to 6th of August.  

 

This is the eighth instalment of the Tour which involves events in Greece, Italy and Croatia as well 

as Cyprus which was featured in the tournament’s calendar for the second consecutive year. The 
tournament returned to Limassol following its tremendous success of last year’s event which 
attracted 16 teams with a total of 100 water polo players from Cyprus and abroad, offering a 

thrilling spectacle to sports lovers and other spectators. 

 

The event ended with the ……………… winning the first prize and a ticket to play in the finals of the 
tour that will take place in Zadar Croatia at the end of August.  

 

Option 1 – in case Dimitris will attend: 

Demetris Ashiotis, Executive Director of Pafilia, who presented the medals to the winners, stated: 

“On behalf of Pafilia, I would like to congratulate the winners as well as all participants in this 

exciting international event. They offered an exhilarating experience that I am certain all spectators 

greatly enjoyed. Special praise should go to the organizers for coordinating this excellent event. It 

was truly a great pleasure for us to be involved and we most certainly would welcome and support 

similar initiatives that engage the community, attract visitors and promote sports.” 

 

Option 2 – in case he don’t: 
Pafilia would like to congratulate the winners as well as all participants in this exciting international 

event. They offered an exhilarating experience that we are certain all spectators greatly enjoyed. 

Special praise should go to the organizers for coordinating this excellent event. It was truly a great 

pleasure for us to be involved and we most certainly would welcome and support similar initiatives 

that engage the community, attract visitors and promote sports.” 

  


